
 
 

Thank you! 

Thank you to all who attended our Harvest assemblies and for all of your generous donations. These have 
now been passed on to The Bay Foodbank where they were very gratefully received. 

 

Car Park 

We have been informed by North Tyneside Council that a yellow disabled bay will be allocated 
next to the cross hatch area within the outer car park. We politely ask that the cross hatch area be 
left free for turning purposes only. 

 

Friends of Westmoor Primary 

We are delighted to announce that we have had some parents and carers who have expressed an 
interest in reigniting The Friends of Westmoor group. This group is essential in terms of organising 
and running fund raising events for the school. The first meeting will take place on Tuesday 8th 
November at 9.00am in school. We would really welcome new members, as well as those who 
have been part of this group previously. Please come along if you are able, to help us make some 
plans for the coming year as to how funds can be raised to support and enhance your children’s 
learning. We appreciate that many of our parents and carers have work and other commitments 
but even if you can’t attend the meetings but can spare some time we would love to hear from you. 

 

Swimming 

Children in Year 3 and 4 attend swimming and our school has to pay for the tuition. We have set 
up an account on School Gateway for those who wish to support us with a contribution of £1 per 
week payable in full at a cost of £29 for the year. Alternatively, children may pay £1 weekly to the 
class teacher. 

 

Looking ahead 

Monday 13th Nov- Odd Sock Day 
Children may wear odd socks with their uniform to mark the start of Anti Bullying Week 

Tues 28th Nov- Tues 5th Dec Book Fair 

Fri 8th Dec – Xmas jumper day and Xmas lunch 
 
We plan to hold Xmas discos dates TBC. The dates for Xmas performances will be announced in 
the week after half term. Thank you all for your continued support.
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